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Assistant Director for Operating Reactors
Directorate of Licensing
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Office of Regulation

"[jg'{!prU. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545 g ferg
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Re: Oconee Unit 1 \r ' %Docket No. 50-269

Dear Mr. Goller:

As additional response to your letter of July 23, 1974, please find
attached the non-proprietary version of B&W's report describing the
insertion of zirconium-oxide spacers in an Oconee 1, Batch 4 fuel
assembly. My letter of August 22, 1974 provided you specific identifi-
cation of information contained in this report considered to be
proprietary, together with a full explanation of why that information
should be withheld from public disclosure.

The attached non-proprietary version of B&W's report may be placed in
the Public Document Room.

Very truly yours,

l.f et!IN
A. C. Thies @ S
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